
..,

.

$ SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 s street. Box 15830, sacramento, Califomia 956U, (916) 452-3211SMUD

September 22, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief

Operating Reactors, Branch 4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-312
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station*

Unit No. 1

Adequacy of Station Electrical Distri-
bution System Voltage

Reference: 1. Robert W. Reid to John
J. Mattimoe letter dated September 3,1980.

2. John J. Mattimoe to Robert W. Reid
letter dated August 1,1980.

Dear Mr. Reid:

The information you requested on the District's study of adequacy of station
electrical distribution system voltages is listed below.

NRC Request: Revise your submittal to indicate that testing of the
voltage protection system will be performed on a monthly
base.

District Response: The voltage protection system will be tested on a
monthly base.

NRC Request: ... Provide the time delay setpoint and tolerances asso-"

ciated with the dropout voltage..." for the undervoltage
protection setpoints.

District Response: The undervoltage setpoint is 3772 ! 38 volts with
a time delay of 12 seconds I 1.2 seconds.
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Mr. Robert W. Reid -2- September 22,.1980

The pages of our August 1,1980 submittal that were modified by the above
commitments are attached. The revised portion is indicated by a line and -

the number 2 in the margin. Please replace the corresponding page in the
report with the new pages.
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'If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
-
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Wm. C.. Walbridge 1

General. Manager4
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